
Student Notices 
Friday, June 2, 2023 

 

Announcement 
 

Congratulations to the SLSS golf team for winning the AAA District Championship this year. The team just 
missed qualifying for this year's Provincials. Congratulations to Gavin Cameron who tied for 1st at the 
Provincial Qualifier shooting a one over 73. A reminder to the team to come to room 703 today, at lunch 
with your golf shirts, for a team picture. 
 

Hey Sharks, 
  
Today is the last day for purchasing tickets for The Athletics Banquet. Please come to the Sea Lounge at 
lunch today to purchase your ticket and get ready to celebrate all things Sharks Athletics. 
  
Go Sharks! 
 

The Richmond Reading Riot has only ONE WEEK LEFT but you still have time to participate and win 
prizes!  Sign out one of our 12 Reading Riot books, read it, and fill out a ballot when you return the book.  Next 
Friday, June 12, is the last day you can enter.  Six of the Reading Riot books are quick read graphic novels, so 
you still have time!!  Next week's grand finale prizes are $25 Indigo gift cards.  Don't miss out! 
  
 

 
Our lost and found accumulates numerous items over the course of the school year, especially water bottles 

and sweatshirts. Please check the lost and found between now and the end of June to see if you have any 

missing items that need to be claimed.  

 


